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Nicola Gunn

From: Chipping Parish-Council <chippingparishcouncil@outlook.com>
Sent: 29 October 2024 08:44
To: Planning
Subject: 3/2024/0691 - Chipping Recreation Ground, ball stop nets

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Dear Planning,  
Chipping Parish Council met on 28th October and reviewed application 3/2024/0691 for nets behind the 
goals on the football pitch at Chipping. The Parish Council would suggest that the proposed nets are 
removed outside of the football season so that the visual impact is reduced when they are not required. 
Regards, 
Barbara Green (Clerk). 


